
YOU CAN’T HIDE THAT
Cold Spring Elementary School

We can’t wait to see you this week!

Please join us on Thursday, August 25th for annual Back to School Night.
Remember, this event is for parents only.  Please see the below schedule:

Topic Location

6:00-6:30pm -Instrumental Music Presentation (grades 4-5 only)

6:30-7:00pm - Welcome Session & PTA Information

7:00-7:30pm - Session 1 (grades 1-5)

7:30-8:00pm - Session 2 (grades 1-5)

7:00-8:00pm - Kindergarten

All Purpose Room

All Purpose Room

Classrooms

Classrooms

Classrooms

Ribbon Cutting & Sneak Peek
We cannot wait to welcome your children back!  Click here for all details.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1BvWLuDAfxu2hPocqWE3twFa0w2xyW2fb/view?usp=sharing

